tuguet 18, 1942

My dear Hiddasll,
Thanks for your letter of the 15th. The Obltuary wlll do

nicely if you got Ej in eerly in Beptember, but I do not think it
the

ought to walt for R new wﬁlumu.

At your oonfident lelsure, I should be glad To have your
ssoond 500 eye olassifications; but, of course, not untll you are
fully satisfled about them.

Surnames have besn excesdingly useful with the bloocd group
work, but if you were to find a higher propertion of disbetics among
patients with Highland names, I should certalnly hesltate to put
1t down to inbresding. I imeginm it might be due to almnet anything.

Disbeties is so comparatively common an ailmsnt that I think
ite heredity can beat be studied by the Tedious and pidpitrllﬂ
method of finding out what proportion of the brothers and slaters,
parsnts, sto, of dlabetigs, not younger than sqne choaen age, ars
themaslves dlabetlio; but, of oourss, there %a some diffioulty about

thie.
Youre elngerely,



